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Sue Samson, Professor
Humanities Librarian & Library Instruction Coordinator
Mansfield Library
32 Campus Drive, University of Montana
Missoula, MT 59804

Dear Sue,

I am pleased to recognize October 2012 as "Information Literacy Awareness
Month" in the State of Montana.

Information literacy is an essential educational tool for Montanans. The ability to
search, find and analyze various forms of information is necessary for the lifelong
learning demanded by today's challenging economic environment. The success
of Montana's citizens at home, at school, at work and as part of a healthy
community depends on it.

I encourage Montanans to acknowledge October 2012 as "Information Literacy
Awareness Month".

Sincerely,

B>----
BRIAN SCHWEITZER
Governor
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